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Update from 
 

Salisbury Shadow COB 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

8th November 2012 

 

     

 

Overview 
 

 
Development work for the Salisbury Community Campus Five Rivers has been on-
going with the shadow Community operations board meeting with Wiltshire Council 
services and partner organisations to develop the brief for the Five River site.  The 
shadow COB have met with representatives from Youth services, Learning Disability 
day service, Police, Wiltshire Music service and Leisure to gain an detailed 
understating of each of the services requirements for the campus.  Each service 
specifications, along with the shadow COB’s design, travel  and management 
principles have been developed into a design brief that will inform the design process 
of the campus. 
 
In addition to developing the design brief, initial work has been completed at Five 
Rivers to examine the conditions that may impact on the design and development work 
such as ecology surveys and underground conditions.  Also during this period the 
shadow COB made recommendations on potential areas that could be developed on 
the site. 
 
The next phase of work that the shadow COB will be completing includes reviewing the 
condition surveys and starting the next phase of design which will be looking at the 
development of the campus with a team of architects.   
 
  

Key Headlines 
 

 

• Meetings held with service provides due to be included within the campus 

• Specifications gained and amalgamated into an initial design brief 

• Design, travel and management principles included within design brief 

• Surveys completed on site to inform the design process 

• Design phases developing with a team of architects for the campus. 
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